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January 28, 1991

William 11. Schultz
Nuclear Materials Safety
Section I
U.S.N.R.C, Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Ill 60137

Dear Mr. Schultz:

Re: Lic. # 34-19008-OlMD
Doc. # 030-15203

The following is response to the violation cited in your
letter to Steve Shipper dated January 15, 1991.

In order to prevent future dispensing of incorrect pharmaceutical
form, use of the "see-through" vial shields will continue.
All labels identifying the vail shield of particular products
will be removed. Only a label identifying the isotope, lot #,
etc. will remain. Thus a new label is applied every time a
product is compounded. The cold vials will not be placed in the
vial shield until they are ready to be compounded. Whenever
another pharmacist or technecian is present, they will double
check the vial being prepared as what the preparer believes it
to be. Dispensers have been re-instructed to look at the vial
inside the shield before dispensing.
The above corrective procedures have already been place since
November 27, 1990.

If you have any further questions or comments, please contact
me.

Sincerely,

!
/

M
'Ka$al Amin, R.ph

cc: Frank Comer, Corporate RSO
Randy Asmus, Regional Manager
Steve Shipper, Sr. Pharmacy Manager gj
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